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WELCOME BACK!
Tēnā koutou katoa,
A huge welcome to our new whānau
and students in Rimu Syndicate as
well as our existing Rimu whānau! We
are so excited to be back and are
ready for an action packed year of
learning.

This year we are excited to welcome
Julian Keller and Erica Leggett to the
Rimu team! Julian was teaching in Year
3/4 last year so is already well known by
our Year 5 students. Erica was previously
DP at Trentham School so is new to
Adventure School this year. We also
welcome back Anna Robinson who will
be teaching in Room 20 on Thursday
and Friday when Erica is on DP release.

We are looking forward to a fantastic
year with your wonderful children! 

Room 16 - Carl McManaway
cmcmanaway@adventure.school.nz

Room 17 - Julian Keller
jkeller@adventure.school.nz

Room 18 - Tessa Willis
twillis@adventure.school.nz

Room 20 - Erica Leggett (Mon-Wed)
eleggett@adventure.school.nz
Anna Robinson (Thur/Fri)
arobinson@adventure.school.nz

Room 21 - Andrea Nichols
anichols@adventure.school.nz

EDITION 1 21 FEB, 2023 ADVENTURE SCHOOL



REMINDERS:

BUILDING TEAM 
CULTURE!

In Rimu we are learning about
appreciation. Within this
students are learning about the
importance of kindness,
responsibility, showing resilience
and using our manners.
Examples of this are celebrated
throughout the school day and
within our Team Huis.

Kaitiakitanga- Guardianship
Rimu are exploring what it means
to be a kaitiaki. Our students will
be learning about the many
different kaitiaki that we have
locally, nationally and globally
and the roles that they play.
Students will have the opportunity
to explore an area of interest
further and look at the ways they
can make a difference. We are
really excited to see where our
students take this and to be able
to share their learning with you!
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Children must wear an Adventure School full brimmed hat (named) in terms 1 and 4.
Toys are not to be brought to school.
Clothing needs to be named.
All students need to have a named drink bottle.
While we provide sunscreen, it would be helpful for children to put sunscreen on before
they leave for school.
As part of stationery requirements all students are expected to provide a box of tissues
for the class.
We are a nut free school as we do have children with serious allergies, therefore no nuts
or nut products are to be brought to school.

Team Rimu 'CAMP OUT'!
Room 17 and 20 spent some time in our hall putting up the
school tents ahead of our sleepover, to check that all parts
were present! This was quite a process and experience in
patience, perseverance, cooperation, teamwork and problem
solving! Room 20 had the job of packing away the tents and

making sure they would fit back into the bags! We got very good at this by the end
of the morning! Fortunately we have a number of tents we are able to use, we are
just short of a few pegs! If you or someone you know has a few spare tent pegs you
would be happy to donate to the school for these tents please send them to Room
20 where they will be gratefully received!


